
     
 

 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

St Caniceôs Catholic Primary 

Email:     stcanices@parra.catholic.edu.au 

Website: stcaniceskatoomba.catholic.edu.au 

Facebook: St Caniceôs School Katoomba 

158 Katoomba Street  (PO Box 200)  Katoomba  NSW 2780 

N EWSLETTER  

31st August 2015 Term 3 Week 8      

Growth through love and learning 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Yesterday I went to a Parish meeting at Our Lady of the Nativity church 

Lawson.  At this meeting we were presented with ideas about what our 

Church will look like inside.  A number of months ago a vandal threw a 

fire bomb through a stained glass window.  Fortunately a passer-by 

noticed the flames and the fire was extinguished before there was any 

structural damage.  However, the inside of this small church has had 

some significant damage.   

 

In yesterdayõs Gospel reading, Jesus challenges us to not put aside the 

commandment of God and cling to human traditions (Mark 7).  At OLN 

we gather in the school hall for mass each week as the repairs will take 

many months.  It does not look like our Church, but it feels like our 

church.  The new interior of the OLN church will look different when 

completed, but it will still be our church.   

 
Jesus asks us to focus on the meaning of being a catholic and not be tied 

up with òhuman traditionsó.  Change is always difficult for people, but so 

long as the deeper meaning of what we are doing does not alter, a 

change does not really matter.  What òHuman Traditionsó do you hold 

onto too tightly?  What is really important in your life?  

 

 

 

Mr Mark Geerligs 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

St Mary of the Cross MacKillop Parish 

Parish Priest Fr. Ted Tyler 

Presbytery Contact  Ph: 02 4782 2804  

         Fax: 02 4782 6090 

Website: marymackillopupperbluemountains.org.au 

Mass Times 

Friday: Katoomba 12 noon Mass 

Saturday: Katoomba 9.30 am Mass Saturday Vigil: Leura 5pm Mass  

Sunday: Wentworth Falls 8am Katoomba 10am Leura 5pm 

Rosary: Monday Katoomba 8.30 am, Tuesday Leura 4.45pm,  

Wednesday Wentworth Falls 9.30 am, Friday Katoomba 11.30 am. 

Saturday Katoomba 9 am. 
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Fathers Day Stall  

The Fathers Day Stall will be held tomorrow 

Tuesday 1st September Gifts from $1 to $5 

Fathers  

Day  

Stall 
Raffle Tickets  

Every family has been sent home Raffle Tickets for 

the World Youth Day. All proceeds from the sale 

of the tickets will assist Miss Lauren Bennett on 

her pilgrimage and mission costs to Krakow in 

2016. 

All tickets sold with payment or 

unsold must be returned.  

 
Calmsley Hill Farm  
Kindergarten had a wonderful day on Friday visiting the 

farm.  They fed the animals, milked a cow and even 

went on a tractor ride.  It was a great experience for 

the littlies. 
 

Milo Cricket  
Today our Milo Cricket teams from Stage 2 and 3 

played at Falls reserve. 

 

National Literacy and Numeracy Week  
This Wednesday we are celebrating òNational Literacy 

and Numeracy Weekó.  At the beginning of the day the 

students will focus on writing something about 

birthdays.  After morning tea in mixed groups, they will 

rotate around activities relating to their birth 

date.  After lunch we will have some whole school 

activities around birthdays.  Try this at home: - what 

are the first four digits of your date of birth (eg. Today 

would be 3108, tomorrow would be 0109)?  What 

activity could you create using these four digits? 

 

St Caniceõs String Ensemble 
This Friday begins the CSE ð Caniceõs String 

Ensemble.  All students in Years 3 and 4 and other 

students who have a string instrument, are invited to 

this opportunity from 3pm to about 4:30pm in the 

school hall.  Instruments will be distributed at this 

session. 

 

Book Club  
Book Club Pamphlets were sent home last week. 

Orders need to be returned and/or processed online 

by Wednesday 2nd September.  

Parent Body Meeting Postponed  

The Parent Body Meeting that was scheduled for 

this Tuesday at 7pm has been postponed till next 

Tuesday 8th September at 7pm 

 

Book Week Parade  
Last week we had a wonderful Book Week parade to 

celebrate reading.  Students were grouped across the 

grades into 10 groups and moved around the school 

listening to teachers reading their favourite picture 

book.  The students experienced teachers loving 

reading.  This is something you could do each night 

with your child/ren ð read.   Mrs Hartnett quoted that 

it is written òIf you read you celebrate 1,000 lives, if 

you donõt read you celebrate just one lifeó.  At the end 

of last year we spent a significant amount of money on 

new reading books for the older grades.  These are 

vital resources in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Enrolling Now for 2016 



Calmsley Hill City Farm Kinder Excursion 


